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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 1:48 PM
To: Michael Barrett
Cc: Suzanne Brownless
Subject: RE: Confidential Document No. 01289-14

Good afternoon Michael, 
 
Per your request we will return confidential document 01289-14 in Docket 150001-EI to the source. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Angela Charles 
 
From: Michael Barrett  
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2015 1:37 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Suzanne Brownless 
Subject: Confidential Document No. 01289-14 
 
Order No, PSC-14-0279-CFO-EI, issued on 3/31/14, in Docket No. 140001-EI, granted Gulf Power Company’s Request For 
Confidentiality for Confidential Document No. 01289-14.  Staff requests that Confidential Document No. 01289-14 be 
returned to its source (Gulf). 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  Thanks. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED NOV 20, 2015
DOCUMENT NO. 07431-15
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK




